

John O. Norquist Mayor

Seth L. Foldy, MD Commissioner of Health

Health Department

Administration



Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 North Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3653 phone (414) 286-3521 fax (414) 286-5990 web site: www.ci.mil.wi.us

August 27, 2001

Mr. Anthony Zielinski Council Administration Manager Milwaukee Common Council City Hall, Room 205 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

> RE: "Title Only" Grant Resolution

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

This is to provide you with background information on the grant resolution that the Health Department would like to be introduced:

<u>Pregnancy Prevention Consortium Grant</u> - This is continuation funding provided by the Center for Disease Control. The purpose of this program is to develop and implement a city-wide community action plan for the prevention of adolescent pregnancy.

As always, thank you for your consideration of this "title only" resolution. The file will be filled as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

/Janet Nell

Administrative Specialist-Sr.

Attachments